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Date: 26.03.2015 – 28.03.2015                             

Venue: national stud Dillenburg(GER) 

Topic: Education of small children and ponies 

Closest airport: Frankfurt am Main 

 

 

 

 

 

The annual general assembly and international pony trainers‘ conference of 2015 will take place in 

the national stud Dillenburg(GER), a small city close to Frankfurt. In the framework of this event, 

the main topic will be the education of small children and small ponies. Many well-known 

referents will provide interesting, new information regarding various topics. You are hereby 

cordially invited to attend this year’s Europonyclub seminar!  

Enclosed you find a detailed program as well as an application form for the seminar. Please let us 

know whether you will attend the conference and/or general assembly until the 3rd of March 

2015.  

In case you need a hotel room for the duration of the seminar, please let us know until 23rd of 

January 2015. Any attendants applying after this deadline might be lodged in another hotel! 

Rooms will be assigned after the ‘first come – first serve’ – principle! 

Participants of this year’s Europonyclub trainers conference/ general assembly will receive a 

certificate of attendance.  

Looking forward to see you in Dillenburg! 

For further information, please contact Maria Schierhölter-Otte, (mschierhoelter@fn-dokr.de) 


